AN\

ROWING

To our Volunteer Community

On behalf of the Rowing NZ board, we would like to extend our thanks and appreciation for
the season just gone. It has been a difficult year with the disruptions of Covid19. However
your positive can-do attitude has resulted in regattas that have been delivered professionally
and with a healthy dose of fun.

Volunteers are the backbone of our sport, and by you giving up your time, you as a group
have helped literally thousands of athletes.

Once again, thank you for your time. Itis very much appreciated.

Nga mihi nui
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Gerry Dwyer Raechel Cummins
Chair Deputy Chair



